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To whom it may concern: 

I am writing to offer my strong recommendation for Jawon Winbush, who served as a junior developer at Well Done 
Marketing from July 2023 to July 2024. Jawon impressed us with his technical acumen, diligence, and proactive 
approach to his responsibilities. 

In his role, Jawon was tasked with maintaining over ten WordPress websites for our clients. He managed regular 
backups and ensured the seamless operation of both code files and databases with efficiency. Jawon’s mindset led 
him to explore and implement the use of RSync and WP-CLI, automating parts of our maintenance process and 
streamlining our operations. 

Jawon's attention to detail was impressive. During routine maintenance, he frequently found and reported bugs, 
ensuring that our team promptly fixed them. This was critical in maintaining the high performance and reliability of 
our clients’ websites, demonstrating his commitment to excellence and customer satisfaction. 

Jawon’s contributions extended beyond routine tasks. He was a key member of our award-winning team recognized 
at the Addy Awards for a creative project that involved developing a variation of the classic game Oregon Trail. His 
technical expertise played a crucial role in the success of this marketing campaign for our office relocation. 

Moreover, Jawon was dedicated to his professional growth. He often invested his personal time to enhance his 
development skills and stay updated with the latest industry trends. His eagerness to learn and willingness to 
support his colleagues made him an invaluable part of our team. 

In summary, Jawon Winbush is an outstanding WordPress developer with a strong work ethic and a proactive 
attitude. He is well-equipped to transform designs into dynamic, fully functional websites. I am confident that he 
will be a valuable asset to any organization. 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (317) 519-7042 or 
josh@welldonemarketing.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

Josh Apgar 
Vice President of Web Services 
Well Done Marketing 
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